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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA inspection at Prázdniny v Telči 

(České Budějovice, August 23, 2017) The renaissance town of Telč had many visitors at the turn of July and August because the 34th music festival Prázdniny v Telči was held there. Many stands with refreshments and various goods were there besides the cultural programme. The Jihočeský and Vysočina Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out 8 inspections focused especially on fairness of provision of public alimentation services as well as sale of toys and souvenirs. Inspectors detected violations in 5 cases, which represented 63% of all inspections. 

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the South Bohemian (Jihočeský) and Vysočina Regions carried out an extraordinary inspection at the cultural event Prázniny v Telči (Holidays in Telč). It is a major regional event with a variety of outdoor concerts and theatre performances at the castle and the town square as well as indoor performances. Refreshments and tiny goods is offered and sold as well. With regard to the wide range of offered products and services, the event is traditionally a subject of inspections carried out by the Czech Trade inspection Authority.
CTIA carried out in total 8 inspections focused especially on fairness of provision of public alimentation services as well as the sale of toys and souvenirs. Breaches of law were discovered in 5 cases, i.e. 63% of all inspections. Inspectors imposed 3 on-the-spot fines amounting to CZK 4,000 in 3 cases. In the other two cases, administrative proceedings were launched with inspected persons. 
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